From: Vic 
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2002 6:37 PM
Subject: Respondents to September 2001 Holy Cross 4 Alumni Letter 
Dear Holy Cross Alumni Respondent:

 
Thank you for your response to the September 2001 letter sent from the Four Alumni of Holy Cross that was sent to over 10,000 alumni who graduated before 1971. You are one of the approximately 30% of the respondents for which we were able to find an email address. 
 
We very much appreciate your positive support for a return to a core curriculum at Holy Cross. 1731 responses were received, 97% in favor of new study requirements in religion and philosophy. 
 
This overwhelming positive response to the letter from the 4 Alumni  (Edward Kirby, Guy Bosetti and  Edgar Kelly, all Class of ’49 and Bill Cousins Class of ’45) was reported in the Worcester Telegram & Gazette. Since reading that news I have been working with these 4 great men to further this most important effort. 

 

Amongst other things, we have begun a long term effort in the education of as many people as possible about what is happening at the college and what can be done about it. This entails development of databases of supporters, email lists, emailing letters to various graduating classes, a web site and the formation of the Holy Cross Cardinal Newman Society. We will keep you informed of our progress.
 

Attached is a 2/25/02 letter that I sent to my 1957classmates and friends. Please carefully read it and let me have your comments by return email.

 

One item of particular importance: --  We will have a Seminar at 2 to 4 PM on Friday, June 7th  of Reunion Weekend at Hogan Auditorium, Room 519 on Holy Cross Catholic Identity to be presented by alumni, students and professors. It is open to all alumni classes. Make plans now to attend and be sure it fits into your reunion schedule!  Please contact your Class Chairmen now and ask that they add this event to their upcoming Newsletters and communications. 

 

As said above, because of financial & time constraints, this letter is only going to you whose email addresses we have. Therefore, it is important that you: 1. send us any other email addresses of your alumni friends who you know support our cause, and 2. surface mail this letter and/or talk to anyone else you know who supports our work. 

 

In closing, at this time of Crisis in the Church, we need more solid young Catholic men and women who know, practice and proclaim our invaluable Catholic Faith. We believe that the efforts of the Holy Cross Cardinal Newman Society will save souls! It is essential that we inform more alumni supporting the school, and parents sending their children, of what is happening on The Hill. 

 

The Four Alumni, our other supporters and I thank you very much for your positive response and look forward to your continued support. Please let me know your comments, suggestions, etc. on our efforts. You may email me or contact me at any of the numbers below.

 

God Bless You All and God Bless Holy Cross!

 

Vic Melfa, Crusader Class of 1957

Holy Cross Cardinal Newman Society

 

Vic@TheTrainingAssociates.com,

 

Chief Executive Officer

THE TRAINING ASSOCIATES

508-890-8500, 800-241-8868 – Generally available 10 to 7PM

Personal Fax: 718-535-5417

334 Boston Turnpike, Shrewsbury, MA 01545

www.thetrainingassociates.com
Home: 508-870-2925
 

Sent separately: Barry J. Tyne; Chester R. Fulone; Jon T. Toussaint MD;
 
